
� 				Gairloch Boat Club  		

On behalf of the Gairloch Boat Club Committee, we wish you all the very best for 2017 and beyond. 

Sailing & Racing Programme for 2017  

Your Club Committee will soon be preparing the new Programme 

We already have a few dates for your NEW Diaries:- 

Junior Courses. 

Already confirmed two weeks with Sophie Faulkner: RYA Senior Instructor:- 
Week 1: 10th -14th July. Improvers and intermediates - improving Topper sailing skills, plus 
helming and crewing the Feva, plus using the spinnaker. 
Week 2: 17th - 21st July. Beginners course 

Powerboat Level 2 course     numbers dependent. 

Please give let us know your intentions as soon as possible, as we need to confirm the dates and 
numbers. 

Annual Regatta – normally September, but whatever date we choose, following the 2016 cancellation, 
we are subject to weather conditions.   

What about a Mini Regatta? This will provide race training for both sailors and race co-ordinators. 

Outwith our On-going Weekly Sailing Sessions, any other activities depend on enough demand from 
the members, so please let us have your ideas for Courses or anything else relating to the Boat 
Club. 

AGM, sometime in March 2017, when we hope to have the New Programme ready to share with you. 

Contact	can	be	made	with	me	as	Secretary	or	through	the	Gairloch	Boat	Club	website.	

Let’s	hope	for	a	bumper	year	of	Sailing	and	all	Water-based	Ac@vi@es.	
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Phil	Youell,	Secretary.			Tel	01445	712094


